
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Monaghan, Mark <Mark.Monaghan@iqor.com>
CC: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/30/2015 10:50:59 AM
Subject: RE: Palmetto State Reception Attire

Mark,
The Palmetto State Reception is suggested cocktail attire.
Hopefully it's good weather and the venue will be the Sonesta's oceanfront pavilion. 
Please let me know if you have any other questions.
Hope all is well!
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Monaghan, Mark [mailto:Mark.Monaghan@iqor.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 28, 2015 5:51 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Palmetto State Reception Attire

Katherine,

Regarding the attire for the reception after the men's invitational is it black tie as in suit and black tie or tux? 

Mark Monaghan SHRM-SCP, SPHR, M.A.
Vice President Corporate Training & Development
HIPAA Cert.
O.843-746-1025 C. 843-906-7697 
mark.monaghan@iQor.com 

iQor - 8440 Dorchester Road, Suite 3 - North Charleston, SC 29418

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:Mark.Monaghan@iqor.com
mailto:HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:Mark.Monaghan@iqor.com
mailto:mark.monaghan@iQor.com
http://www.iqor.com/

